To who it may concern,

My Mother has lived in Hadley wood for nearly 28 years and we visit Hadley wood
frequently to enjoy the stunning landscape which exists behind her property, and as we
walk through Hadley Wood. This landscape will be ruined if this land is allocated for
housing.

SAVE OUR GREEN BELT. The Green Belt must be protected and conserved, helping air
quality in the borough and biodiversity. It cannot be right to plan to destroy this Green
Belt, directly contrary to all green and climate change policies. We should be protecting
and conserving our remaining green spaces now and for future generations.

I would therefore request to remove this proposed site allocation from the local plan and
retain the green belt status of the land.

Thank you,



